
 

 
 

Fernando Carceller – 
United Kingdom 

 
Supported by SIOPE 

 

 

 

 

The Royal Marsden NHS 
Foundation Trust 

 Paediatric Oncology 

 
 
Sutton 
United Kingdom 
 
 

 
 

As regards my experience in Flims, having the opportunity to participate in the Workshop on 

Methods in Clinical Cancer Research carried at the same time a big honour and a big 

responsibility. The honour of sharing one week with world-class leaders in their fields, 

getting top quality lectures and their first-hand input on the research project; as well as the 

responsibility of delivering an optimal clinical trial. 

The Workshop stands out for its high scientific level, but most importantly for the value of all 

the people involved in it, including faculty members, participants and organizers. My friendly 

advice to those participants attending future editions of the Workshop would be: work really 

hard on your protocol, but do not forget to mingle with the rest of the people in the 

Workshop, to share your experiences and to try to get the wider picture of what is “Clinical 

Research”. 

Personally, I greatly enjoyed participating in the 17th Workshop on Methods in Clinical 

Cancer Research and would like to thank SIOPE for selecting me as their Ambassador and 

providing financial support to attend the Workshop. 

 


